FSBSC Submission 528

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Pete & Deb Winter

Sent: Monday, 3 July 2017 5:51 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Service Reform Bill

Peter Winter
Senior Leading Firefighter
MFB

32 years service full time with mfb
plus volenteer service with nth/eastern rural service

Qualifications : EMR, Specialist Ariel appliances , MTS , CBR + 32 years as operational FireFighter .

I myself is normaly not someone to plead for a revolutionary change in my workplace structure , the current reform
bill that fronts the Parliamentary committee must be passed for many reasons , my main concern is urban growth
that the rural services will have difficultly maintaining, the new structure will have the ability to extend urban
protection to under resourced areas, also workplace moral caused by false political advertising in my opinion is at
all time LOW and has caused an enormous problem within our services , the reform will alleviate most of these
issues, please consider carefully and appreciate you viewing my opinion

kind regards ... Peter Winter .

Sent from my iPad
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